To whom it may concern
Dear Director

| am writing to you to recommend Engineer Sunday Boaz into the University for Masters
of science in project management.

| have known him for ten years . He is working with the government and as a director of
Soke Investments Co Ltd.

For 10 years Eng Sunday has taken his roles seriously and is passionate about results.
Kindly regards and best wishes for full Masters in Project Management.

Erica Ismael Sagiraki

Director

Soke Investment Co Ltd



